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Goggin, Daniel

From: Chin, Cledwin
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 3:12 PM
To: Goggin, Daniel
Subject: FW: Stantec Office Address Change

Categories: ASSIGNMENTS PENDING

Per phone conversation, please see address change. 
 

From: Albright, Katie <KAlbright@leegov.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 11:27 AM 
To: Chin, Cledwin <CChin@leegov.com> 
Subject: FW: Stantec Office Address Change 
 
 
 

Thank you, have a great day! 

 
 

Katie Albright | Buyer�

Procurement Management Department 
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Due to the a high volume of emails, PLEASE stay on one email thread when responding and including 
all addressees.  This allows a complete reading dialogue in one message and will result in a swifter 
response. 
 

From: Scott, Karla <Karla.Scott@stantec.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 9:11 AM 
To: Albright, Katie <KAlbright@leegov.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Stantec Office Address Change 
 
Good morning Katie, 
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Our Stantec Fort Myers office moved April 1st to 1821 Victoria Ave. Fort Myers, FL 33901 – can you tell me how I go about 
getting our contracts changed? 
 
Thank you. 
 
Karla Scott  
Operations Support Manager, US South 
  

Direct: 239.649.4040 ext 6428 
Mobile: 239.253.0609 
Karla.Scott@stantec.com 
  

Stantec 
3510 Kraft Road Suite 200 
Naples FL 34105-5029 
  

  
  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
 

Receive updates from Lee County Government by subscribing to our newsletter 
  

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are 
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send 
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 


